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Hall Rentals and Catering available during construction .  

We’re open as usual during construction. Rent our Hall.  

Catering available through Ladies Auxiliary  

Rent the hall for Receptions, Weddings & Private Functions. The hall is air 

conditioned and wheelchair accessible. 

Hall Rentals Contact:  Nancy Turpin @ 905-372-0493 or 

turpin5@sympatico.ca 

Catering Contact: Sue Poelstra @905-342-2087 

     Presidents Report 

Comrades 

Another year has come and gone, by the time this comes out. Many things have hap-
pened, a lot of changes have been going on. We are getting ready for the biggest one, 
the finishing of our new home across the road. 
The Building committee is hard at work with this project, they have been meeting 
once a month and going out to look at new equipment. As soon as we have any new 
news we will pass it along to you. 
The Club room is being used more with darts, pool, cards and other activities. Over 
the next few weeks the upstairs hall will be used for Zone regular darts. Port Hope is 
the host branch but will be holding it at our legion. We will be hosting Zone Cribbage 
which we won last year. Coming in February, youth darts will be held here as well. 
Please be good members and respect the visiting branches. 
The LA have been hard at work and running may events. Try and support these 
events. Some of these events are pub lunches, Thursday/Sunday chicken dinners and 
bake sales. 
The new office girl Debbie is fitting in great and doing an excellent job.  
 
(Cont’d Next Page) 
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(Presidents Report Cont’d) 
The veterans Christmas gifts were done and handled well. Thanks to Judy and her crew 
for this. A real good job was done at the L.A. Christmas dinner. Thank you to all that vol-
unteered that night. 
PLEASE don’t park in the lane way on west side of building. This is our main way in and 
out of the building. A lot of older people use this and should not have to walk around 
parked cars. Any cars park in this area will be towed at owners’ expense. 
Please if you find anything wrong at the branch or have any ideas please leave a little 
note at the bar for Jen, Rod or myself and we will try and look after it for you. 
In closing have a safe and Happy New Year, good health to all shut-ins, and hope to see 
you at Levee. 
Next branch event will be Super Bowl Feb 2nd, 2020. 
R.L. Robison. 
President 

  

    1st Vice President Report 

Happy New Year Comrades 

The first Zone sporting events were held in Campbellford on Dec 7th and 8th. These 
events were Zone snooker and Zone Sr. Darts. We had many members at Zone Sr. Darts 
this year and we have the Doubles team, Bill Jenkins and Pete Washburn moving on to 
District. Bill will also be moving on in Singles. I would like to congratulate these players 
and wish them luck in the next round on Jan 18th.   

The upstairs hall will be busy with sporting events in the next month with Zone regular 
darts on the 4th (Port Hope is the host branch but using our legion) and Zone cribbage on 
the 11th  . We will also be hosting District youth darts on Feb 8th. Please show your sup-
port for all comrades playing in these events and be respectful to all the visitors we will 
have. 

Keep watching the sports board at the branch as Zone Shuffleboard and Zone Euchre 
sheets will be going up soon. 

I am hoping to hold a poppy meeting in the New Year to go over everything from this 
years campaign. From what worked to what didn’t work and to get any new ideas people 
have. I will post a date soon for this meeting. 

I hope everyone has a safe and happy new year 

Jen Robison 

  

We, the Building Committee continue to work in 
the best interests of Cobourg Legion Branch 133. 

Wishing Everyone a Happy Christmas and all the 
best in 2020.   

Stan Jarvis & the Building Committee  905-373-
8318 
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  Veteran’s Service Officer 

For information or assistance with the Department of Veterans Affairs in regard 

to entitlement to any Disability Pension, Pension applications, re-assessment, 

VIP Services & Survivor Benefits please contact me. 

Rod Ingersoll 

Branch Service Officer 

416-618-6266 rod@ingersollpetroleum.ca 

  

      Sick & Visiting 

Gerry Fraser is still in NHH (2b-Rm 49) 

Last Post 

Bill Ryan December 22/2019 

Ralph Johnson December 25/2019 

To all those who have lost a loved one or are feeling down our thoughts & prayers go out to all 
our shut-ins and to those who have lost a loved one. 

All the best in health and happiness in 2020!  

Yours in Comradeship 
Judy Elliott 905-372-9666 

  

   Membership/Honours & Awards  Report 

Congratulations to member, Marie Skillen, for being our winner of the November “Early Bird” 
draw. Thanks to all that paid their dues early and were entered in the draw.  

I am asking again that you please pick up your Membership stickers at the bar as we 
have several of 2019 and 2020 sitting there. If you wish your stickers mailed out we ask that 
you provide a stamped self-addressed envelope to keep our costs down. 

I would like to thank Cheryl Ellery, Maggie McKessick, Don Ashfield and the bar staff for help-
ing to take dues, Debbie McGrath for coming in and learning the membership procedures in 
the office, Kathy Maclean for helping with the Early Bird draw, and those members who just 
stepped in to write a receipt when the bar staff were busy. Without our volunteers we would be 
nothing. 

The Silent Auction on November 30th took in $597.  Thank you to all that donated items and 
purchased. You were very generous. 

Legion Village Inc. has made the offer to cover the cost of entertainment in the clubroom on a 
Sunday once a month. So watch for the posters with dates, times and food.  The next one is Jan-
uary 26th in the downstairs clubroom  2pm - 5pm with the "BUSKER BROTHERS"  and we will 
be serving a Roast Beef dinner. 

Happy New Year 

Josephine, Membership Chair 
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Ladies Auxiliary President's Message 

January 2020  
 

General  Meetings: January 6, February 3 @ 7:00 
 

Executive Meetings: December 30, January 27 @ 7:00 p.m. 
       

 

Hello Comrades  

Hope you all had a very merry Christmas and memories were made! 

Good luck to all the teams going to Zone Cribbage on Jan. 11 2020.  
Just an early reminder that our birthday party is coming up in March. 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  

In comradeship 

 
Jennifer Young-President of Ladies Auxiliary Branch 133 289-252-2145 

  

OVER 55 CLUB 

Happy New Year All 

It is a bright sunny Christmas Eve as I write this, trying to remember all that I must get done by 
2 O’clock today. My wish is for a Healthy coming year for everyone. That our loved ones are safe, 
housed and fed throughout the coming year.  

As I reflect on the past year, I am saddened at the passing of old friends and joyous at welcoming 
a new member to our family, and truly grateful for the wonderful connections my husband Rick 
and I have made since joining this club.  

Mistakes I know I have made a few while settling into my role as chair, please do not hesitate to 
bring your suggestions to me on how to make this club more enjoyable. My team and I are con-
stantly thinking of better ways to include all and find something enticing to bring to you. 

Remember that Darts starts back up on Monday January 6th. 

The next executive meeting will be on Wednesday January 8th at 10;30 in the club room (Eva 
Taylor room if it is unoccupied. 

The next luncheon is on Wednesday January 15th at noon with Bingo after. 

Jenny will be sunning herself in Florida so Annette and I will take reservations and monies for 
the lunch. 

Get your intentions in early so we can give the LA numbers. 

I know you are wondering what we are having for Lunch, Jenny did tell me BUT as of this pre-
cise moment I am having a moment and cannot remember for the life of me. 

See you in 2020 

Edie Lean 

Chair Over 55 Club 905-372-6287 
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Loonie Loonie Dart  

Tournament to raise funds for the Building Fund. 

Summer Loonie darts went well. Thank you everyone for coming out. 
Starting in September when Legion hours are back to normal and the 
summer break is over we will have Loonie darts every second Sunday 
when time permits. 

A dollar to play and a dollar for the Building Fund.  Registration at 
noon, play starts at 1. 

For more information contact  

Rod Ingersoll 416—618-6266 rod@ingersollpetroleum.ca 
 

  

Ways & Means  

Meat Draws 

Every Friday @ 5 PM &  Saturday @ 3 

PM 

We need volunteers to handle the 

draws which involves 1.5 hours on Friday 

or Saturday. 

  

  Missile Editor 

Hello membership, 

I hope that everyone and will have a wonder-
ful Christmas season and wish you a health 
and happy New Year. 

Thank you to all those whom submitted arti-
cles, pictures & reports by the 25th of each 
month to normaleemitchell@hotmail.com.  

Your submissions keep our readers interest-
ed in the publication. Please continue to 
share your news, events etc. All submis-

sions require contact information whereas 
you may be needed to  be contacted.  

Warmest Regards 

Normalee Teskey-Missile Editor-Branch #133 

  

 Padre Art King 

905-372-6408 

artking69@gmail.com 

  

 

15%  off  Legion 

blazers or slacks 

  

  Notice 

 Ladies Auxiliary  

      Pub Lunch 

 11:30AM-1:00PM 

  $8.00 

 January 10 

 January 24  

 Menu-TBD  

  

mailto:rod@ingersollpetroleum.ca
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January 2020 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

Levee 

2 3 
 

Meat Roll 5 PM  

Friday Night Darts 

4 
Meat Roll 3 PM 

Br. Zone Darts 

hosted by Port 

Hope 

5 6 
LA Gen. Mtg.  

7 8 
Ladies Wednesday  

Night Darts 

9 10 
Pub Lunch 

Meat Roll 5 PM  

Friday Night Darts 

11 
Meat Roll 3 PM 

Br. Zone Cribbage 

12 13 14 15 
Over 55 Luncheon  

Ladies Wednesday  

Night Darts 

16 
Br. General Mtg.  

17 

Meat Roll 5 PM  

Friday Night Darts 

18 
Meat Roll 3 PM 

19 20 21 22Ladies 

Wednesday  Night 

Darts 

23 24 

Pub Lunch 

Meat Roll 5 PM  

Friday Night Darts 

25 
Meat Roll 3 PM 

26 27 
LA Exec. Mtg.  

28 29 
Ladies Wednesday  

Night Darts 

30 31 

Meat Roll 5 PM  

Friday Night Darts 

 


